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From: Ed Stevenson [edsteve@zoominternet.net] jAfyf - 4 RECO
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2009 1:03 PM

The proposed ammendment concerning wood - fired boilers will control emissions by eliminating their use to the majority
of the people who have to use them. Most of the people using them can not afford other types of fuel or do not have
access to other types of fuel. The propose! also is added regulations that we the people do not need, also adding to the
fact it will increase cost by permits and added taxes down the road. Therefor I am not in favor of the propose!.

Ed Stevenson
10961 HollisRd.
Meadville,Pa. 16335-7229
edsteve@zoominternet.net


